
  

Welcome back! 

We hope you had a lovely Christmas 

break. 
 

Last term we started our new topic of 

‘Chocolate’. 

It was a yummy start to the topic. 

Blindfolded, we tried lots of different 

chocolates, trying to guess which each 

piece was. Most were delicious, some we 

weren’t so fond of (mint Matchmakers).  

This term, we are carrying on with 

Chocolate as we have so much more to 

learn about.  

We will be designing and making our own 

chocolate bars which will then be sold 

to the adults! All profits will go towards 

Cancer Research.   

I look forward to an exciting, 

productive term ahead for all. If you 

have any questions or concerns at all, 

please feel free to come and a speak 

with any of the Year 4 team. 

Miss Gale-Hasleham 

 

 

PE  

Our PE lessons are on Mondays and 

Wednesdays. All children should have a PE kit 

in school. PE kits should be brought in on the 

first day of term and remain in school until 

the final PE lesson of the term. Please ensure 

that your child’s name is clearly labelled on all 

uniform and PE kit items. If your child has 

their ear/s pierced, they need to be able to 

remove these themselves and keep them in a 

labelled box or envelope. If they are unable 

to remove their earrings, please ensure they 

are not wearing them on the days they have 

PE.  If you have any queries regarding 

uniform or kit requirements, please see any 

of the Year 4 team or Miss Palmer. 

 

Spelling  

Spelling lists will be sent home every term 

consisting of a different pattern or sound. 

Each week there will be 10 spellings for 

pupils to practise; your support in this is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

This term  

As well as learning all about chocolate, 

we will also be having a Healthy Living 

week where Warburtons will come and 

run a healthy eating practical food 

session.  

We will also be looking at the Winter 

Olympics which commence on the 9th 

February.   

 

What’s on this term? 

This term we have lots of exciting 

activities planned, so please make sure 

you keep an eye on the website. Dates 

for your diary include:  

26th January – 9.20-10.30 – Chocolate 

Shop Sale (Parental Engagement morning 

– come and buy your child’s chocolate!) 

5th-6th February – Warburtons healthy 

eating practical food session for children 

7th February – Warburtons Parent 

workshop – the children will be able to 

show you what they learnt over the 

previous two days. 

9th February – Inset Day 


